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Hidden and Not So Hidden Treasures
Torah Reading: Exodus 33:12-34:26 

Haftarah Reading: Ezekiel 38:18-39:16 

I spent this summer a bit differently than most of my summers have been.  Most years, I plan some
big trip - across the country, across the world, by a beach, on the sea.  But, for the first time in as
long as I can remember, this summer, I decided to stay at home and committed to exploring places in
Los Angeles I had never been. Not more than 4 miles from my home is a remarkable park.  I cannot
tell you the number of times I drove past the entrance where a big sign stands inviting drivers to exit
right.  So, for the first time in 21 years of living in the city, this time, I exited right. 
 
As I drove into the park, on the right was a majestic man-made lake with a beautifully cascading
waterfall.  Driving further into the park, there is a steep 500 meter incline that leads to the top of the
park to what I have heard been called óthe bowlô, a round paved and unpaved walking/running path
around a patch of total greenery.  And, every corner offers a different angle of the panoramic view of
the city ï the downtown skyline, the famous Hollywood sign, and the valley, oil rigs in front of the
park, the airport, Century City, and even the coast line. And because of its placement atop the hill, it
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